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Contact Information  

  Executive Director:               

Allison Davis                              

allison.davis@hrch.org 

Missionaries:                       
Matt Smithson 

matt.smithson@hrch.org  

Cara Smithson 

cara.smithson@hrch.org 

General Mailbox/Greeting: 

hello@hrch.org 

Address/Phone Number:  

P.O. Box 200                      

Lavaca, AR  72941                       

877-674-2292 

Get Connected!   

Visit us online at 
www.hrch.org 

 

Find us on Facebook, 
follow us on Twitter & 

Instagram 
 
 
 
 

Check out the Smithson 
family blog: 

http://

mattsmithsonfamly.blogspot.com/ 

Welcome Alaina! 
 

This summer, Alaina Tuberville has joined Hope Rising Chil-
dren’s Home as an intern.  She is so excited to be back in Haiti… 
where she says devastation and poverty meet restoration and 
hope.  She has been praying for the Holy Spirit to be powerful, 
present and working in the lives of the people of Haiti.  We are 
thrilled that she is willing and able to serve with HRCH. 

WOW!  What an incredible few months we have had.  God’s blessings continue to 
pour down upon Hope Rising!   

God promises that if we will concentrate on blessing others, He’ll take care of our 
needs.  And boy – is this true!  Just recently, through your faithful giving, Hope Ris-
ing was able to purchase a 15 passenger van and have it shipped to Haiti.  This van 
ensures that our teams can now ride safely and comfortably to and from the airport 
and also while out evangelizing and ministering to the community.  This purchase 
would not be possible without your generous support.  A special shout out to Hug 
Chevrolet Buick GMC in assisting us with this purchase and G & H Transport for get-
ting the van to the port in Miami!  Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 

And if that’s not enough…we have just recently completed the construction of the 
first Children’s Pod AND it is now being occupied by 19 very happy, excited kids!  
The construction of our second Pod has already begun!  So – if you didn’t get in on 
helping with the first one – it is not too late!  Each Pod costs approximately $40,000 
to construct and houses 12 children in a home-style setting.  Please be in prayer 
about how you can give towards this project and be a blessing to those closest to 
Jesus’ heart  - the impoverished and oppressed.   

The more we bless other people and the more we help others, the more God blesses 
our lives.  Luke 6:38 tells us, “Give away your life; you’ll find life given back, but not 
merely given back — given back with bonus and blessing” (MSG). We cannot out-
give God! Amen! 

Through your gracious support and giving, we can joyfully proclaim - We are blessed 
to be a blessing!  Once again, thank you for your 
continued support and prayers.   

I cannot wait to see what God does in the next 
few months!  He never ceases to amaze me!  God 
is so good! 

Blessings,                                                                                          
Allison Davis 
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Construction Update 

Give your stuff to be a voice for the voiceless… 
 

“Sell your possessions and give to the poor…”   Luke 12:33             

Did you know almost 90% of our wealth is in STUFF we own?  We use over 78 

square miles for extra storage and spend 22 billion dollars storing it—that’s 

enough to fill Manhattan 3x over!  Make a BIG impact and FREE yourself 

from material goods you no longer use or want and put it to eternal use.  

Cars, smart phones, ipads, stock, real estate and more… 

100% of your donation, after liquidation, goes directly to fuel Hope Rising 

initiatives that grow and guide orphan care; as well as sharing the gospel 

with the children and families of Haiti.  Contact Allison Davis for more infor-

mation at 479-965-6163 or email allison.davis@hrch.org. 

2015 Hope Teams  

July 8-July 14:  Manley Baptist Church, Morristown, TN 

July 14-July 21:  Green Pines Baptist Church, Knightdale, NC 

July 19-July 25:  First Baptist Church of Fordyce, Fordyce, AR 

July 25-August 1:  Northpark Baptist Church, Van Buren, AR 

July 30-August 3:  First Baptist Church of Lavaca, Lavaca, AR 

Please be in prayer for these upcoming teams.  We thank them 
for their  willingness to answer the call to serve! 

With the completion of the Team House, we are able to accom-

modate MANY more!  Contact Allison at 479-965-6163 today to 

find out how you can make a difference in Haiti.   

HOPE POD ITEMS NEEDED: 

Here is a list of items needed for the Hope Pods (these items can only 

be purchased in Haiti).  If you feel led to donate money towards these 

items, please mail a check to HRCH, PO Box 200 Lavaca AR 72941 or 

donate online at hrch.org.   

 

 

Congratulations Pastor Ben! 

Join us in congratulating Pastor Julbenson 

(Ben) on his graduation!  

He has been working hard 

on his first seminary             

degree to become a            

licensed pastor.  He          

desires to continue his 

education to receive his 

masters degree.  We are 

so blessed to have him at 

Hope Rising Fellowship!  

The Hope Team House was finished in 

April… What a Blessing this has been! 

We broke ground on the boys 

Hope Pod on April 17th. 

Many hands have helped 

the Hope Pod progress so 

quickly over the past few 

months. 

The 

Hope 

Pod was 

completed in June and is 

now a home where we can 

minister to and care for kids. 


